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SUBJECT: Name Streets for Traffic Study - Discussion 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Monday, December 30, 2024           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Per the Councils request on September 10, 2024, we have reached out and were able to get an estimated 

cost of $1,500 per street for a traffic study to be done. We are now at the point where the council will need 

to decide which streets and how many streets they would like to do this fiscal year since it is not a budgeted 

item. Then we can decide each year at budget time if there are any additional streets that you would like 

to have done. 

 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Discussion 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

  


